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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Wednesday the 20th of July we will be 

hosting our Nursery Graduation ceremony. This 

will be held in our school hall at 10.45 am. This a  

memorable occasion and we would like to invite 

you to attend. 

Please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as 

possible. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Robson  

Nursery Teacher 

Iwill/ will not be attending the Nursery Graduation ceremony on the 

20th July. 

Child’s Name __________________ 

Number of seats required _____ 

 

Signed ______________ 
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